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December 26, 1979

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of International Programs
Export/Import and International Safeguards
Washington, U.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. R.N. Moore, Senior Licensing Officer

Subject NRC License No. XSNM01331 (8.5 g Plutonium)

NRC License No. XUO8421 (100 g Natural Uranium)

Dear Mr. Moore:

Regarding the subject mentioned licenses which are due t. expire
February 1, 1980, we would like to propose that the validity of
both be extended for another 6 (six) months.

The reason for our requested extension is the delay of PNC, our

final customer in Japan, to provide adejuate containers for the

material as well as some delay concerning the availability of the
materials by NBS.

Your immediate action to the above will be greatly appreciated.

With best seasonal greetings,
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cc: 1) MACPJ Letter File
2) Tokyo, ATOMN



